
IN REPLY 

REFER TO: 

UNIVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA 
LOS ALAMOS SCIENTIFIC LABORATORY 

(CONTRACT W-7405-ENG-36) 

P. O. Box 1663 

Los Alamos, New Mexico 

H-6 
4 September 1952 

Dr. John c. Bugher 
Director 
Division of Biology & Medicine 
u. S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 25, D. c. 

Dear Dr. Bugher: 

Your letter 17423 dated 29 August has been duplicated by this office 

and assigned copy number 1 of series B. 

TNW/ek 

cc: M&R 
File 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas N. White, Leader 
Radiological Physics Group 
Health Division 

US DOE ARCHIVES 
326 U.S. ATOMIC ENERGY 

COMMISSION 

RG _J)_pf_ ___ HISToR/4N (D/3/1) 

Colkcfr.;~1 J J 3 2. 
----"-~==----~~~~~ 

Box 336 2. 

Folder =#: J4 

Milli Ai. y RESfARCi I & HMJDL 11 • 


